
 

Friday 19th October 

 

Raffle 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

We were given the sad news today that Stuart Gregory, father of Kenzie, Karlton and 

Molly- former St Bernard’s pupils, passed away on Saturday. Many of the families are 

wishing to show their support and have organised a raffle to do so. 

The tickets will be on sale after school every day this week and will be drawn on Friday. 

Prizes include: Easter Egg Hamper, £50 Iceland voucher, signed Cheshire Phoenix 

Basketball, gift sets, massage voucher and many more.  

We hope you can join us in showing your support for Mel Powell and her family by 

purchasing a ticket (£1 a strip) 

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

 


